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ICNZ submission on discussion paper: Protecting businesses and consumers 
from unfair commercial practices 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit on the discussion paper titled Protecting businesses and 
consumers from unfair commercial practices (‘discussion paper’), which was released by the Ministry 
of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) in December 2018. 

ICNZ represents general insurers that insure about 95 percent of the New Zealand general insurance 
market, including about a trillion dollars’ worth of New Zealand property and liabilities, and paid out 
approximately $2.7 billion to consumers and businesses in 2017.  ICNZ members provide insurance 
products ranging from those usually purchased by individuals (such as home and contents insurance, 
motor vehicle insurance and travel insurance) to those purchased by small businesses and larger 
organisations (such as product and public liability insurance, professional indemnity insurance, 
commercial property, and directors and officers insurance). 

Please contact Andrew Saunders (andrew@icnz.org.nz or 04 914 2224) if you have any questions on 
our submission or require further information. 

This submission is in two parts: 

• Part 1 - Overarching comments 

• Part 2 - Responses to questions in the discussion paper 

Part 1 - Overarching comments 
ICNZ supports the imposition of regulatory frameworks that aim to ensure good conduct between 
businesses and with consumers.  We welcome regulatory solutions that address clearly identified 
problems and provide overall benefits. 
























